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| am a frequent visitor to the fabulous islands and understand there is some objections to the new Thai takeaway on

Holgates Green.

Unfortunately this is not unusual for anything that might smack of enterprise in Scilly. Clocks only go forward not

back and things do change!!

However my main concern is the visiting public who have limited choice anyway and recent staff shortages have at
times left some paying Holidaymakers no choice and no blooming food . Particularly those in BB accomadation .
Obviously tourism is the life blood of the island and returning holidaymakers are essential these days. Any objection

are just plain daft.

James Clark.
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